
The project
Ranch Ehrlo Society with the Government of  Canada, the 
Province of  Saskatchewan, and the City of  Regina, broke ground 
on May 13, 2013 with a new housing development targeted 
towards youth in transition.

Chaz Court is designed to assist young singles transition from 
care; including foster, group or an institutional program to 
independent living. 

These roughly 200-square feet, single occupancy apartments 

Quick facts

• $933,000 development located 
at 1747 Montreal St. in the 
heritage neighbourhood of 
Regina

•  named Chaz Court after 
former board chair of Ehrlo 
Community Services, Dale 
Chastkiewicz

•  project is designed for young 
singles transitioning from foster 
homes, group homes, or other 
transitional types of 
housing to independent living

•  the Ehrlo Housing team 
provides Chaz Court tenants 
with property management 
services, tenant relations, and 
opportunities to learn new skills 
related to living independently

•  tenants at Chaz Court have 
have a variety of outside 
community support 
persons/mentors in place to help 
them with living independently 

•  8 single occupancy residential 
units 

• tenants are between the ages 
of 16 and 25 years old.  
Currently, all tenants are 
attending school, and have plans 
to complete their Grade 12

•  each unit is a studio style 
apartment, roughly 200-square 
feet,  with built in beds and 
kitchenettes and a full bath

Accommodation Tenant services

For more information visit www.ehrlo.com or contact Shelley Sayer,  director of Ehrlo Housing, 
Ranch Ehrlo Society at (306) 751-5666. 

provide affordable housing and allow people a greater amount 
of  independence.

Tenants began moving in April 1, 2014 and the official ribbon 
cutting took place on June 17, 2014.

Ehrlo Housing operates as part of  Ranch Ehrlo Society’s 
community services and it provides affordable housing to 
low-income families, single mothers, individuals with chronic 
mental health conditions, and young people transitioning from care. 
  


